
 
 
From: J Jackson [mailto:jjackson10512@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 9:00 AM 
To: Kathy Bergen; Council 
Subject: Eastern Duluth Dog Park 
 

Hello, 

I'm writing to you to discuss the addition of a East Duluth Dog park.  I am in favor of 
establishing the dog park.   I am a dog owner in Lester Park and have lived all over the country 
and found that having a dog park has been very helpful to our dog.  The dog park allows dogs to 
be dogs, it helps them socialize and become more comfortable with other dogs. In our case it 
allows our dog to be of leash since we don't have a gated yard he can play in.   I see it as a 
playground for dogs, just like playgrounds for kids.  Our dog is our kid, so please approve the 
Eastern dog park. 

Thank you for your time. 

Jennifer Jackson 

 


